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Because of the restrictions imposed by COVID-19, 
The Society of Calligraphy and Handwriting will 
meet virtually via Zoom for Fall 2021. Members will 
receive a link via email before each meeting; the 
regular schedule of 7 PM on the third Thursday of 
the month from September through May, excluding 
December, will be maintained, unless notified other-
wise.

Please stay safe and healthy! We hope to meet in 
person next year!

PLEASE NOTE:

Please note that our Zoom meetings will no longer be record-
ed. The workshops will be recorded, and the link made avail-
able to attendees for a short time after the workshop.



President’s MessagePresident’s Message
Lisa Leong-Tsang

Dear Friends,

I wanted to express my appreciation to all of you for 
attending our meetings and to the SCH Board for 
going the extra mile to bring top notch online pro-
gramming during this difficult year. We managed 
to increase our memberships thanks to the wonders of 
digital outreach and stay solvent. A special shout out 
to Laura Blaine who managed the technical Zoom 
maze during our meetings and provided record-
ings to keep us connected. We will continue to host 
online Zoom meetings through the end of 2021 but 
we’ve decided not to make a recording so you will 
have to free up your schedules to tune in live on the 
third Thursdays of each month. By January 2022, we 
hope to be able to host our first in person meeting at 
our new location in Redmond, WA (18010 NE 68th St, 
Suite B130, Redmond, WA 98052). Of course, every-
thing is dependent on the latest numbers but we are 
making plans to have a spacious meeting room ready 
and measures in place to insure everyone’s safety. As 
you can see by our calendar, we have a wonderful 
line up of presenters and I hope you will take this op-
portunity to renew your membership for the upcom-
ing year. Our cost is still $25 and it’s a bargain. 

We would love to hear about your lettering adven-
tures, and welcome people from novice to seasoned 
calligraphers. Join us on your lettering journey and 
be inspired. As always, we welcome your feedback and 
hope you are finding time to share your love of letters 
with the community. Look forward to seeing you at 
September’s Zoom meeting with Selene Fisher who will 
lead us in making a book structure.

Enjoy the rest of the summer, stay cool as best as you 
can, and keep on writing…

.				    -Lisa Leong-Tsang


